
 
Turning Pointe

22705 - 8th Avenue - Hillcrest, Alberta T0K 1C0      Studio: 403-562-7730   Cell: 403-330-7699

  Email: tpdscnp5@gmail.com      Facebook:  Turning  Pointe   Dance  Studio  Crowsnest        Instagram: @ tpdscnp 

                                 

Website: www.turningpointedance.ca                                   

What a wonderful first month of classes we have been very  
 pleased with all of the hard work from all of our dancers!! 

All the staff would like to wish everyone a Happy  
Thanksgiving and enjoy the long weekend ... 

2019 

WORLD BALLET DAY 

For World Ballet Day - we would like 
everyone to celebrate by coming to 
all their classes Tues Oct 15 - Thurs 
Oct 17 with their hair in the most 

creative & amazing bun ever!  There 
will be prizes for the BEST BUN! 

Have fun creating!

STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
This year we will again be doing student of the month to help 
encourage positive behaviour and reward effort for great attitudes, 
hard work and following the dress code.  We will have students put 
names into a jar of the appropriate teacher at the end of each class.  
At the end of the month we draw a name out of each teacher’s jar.

September Students of the Month : 
Miss Fenton - ALYSON FORD

Miss Christina - LAUREN NOHELS

Miss Meagan - JULIA GOOSEN

IMPORTANT DATES 
Oct 11 - 14  - STUDIO CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING 

Oct 15 - Adult Ballet / Acro Combo Class Begins 

Thur Oct 17 - Adult Barre & Latin Classes Begin 

Fri Oct 18 - Silver Swans 55+ & Twinkle Babies Begin 

Oct 24 - Oct 30th - Halloween Dress Up 

Friday Oct 25 - Miss Kandis Choreography Day 

Oct 29 - 31st - No CNP Sessional Classes 

Thursday Oct 31st - Studio Closed for Halloween 

Mon Nov 11th - No PC Classes for Remembrance Day 

Friday Nov 15th - Miss Kandis Choreography Day 

Nov 25 - 30th - Parent Viewing CNP & PC 

TBA - Christmas in the Mountains Performance 

Dec 2 - 6th - CNP/PC Session Finish (Non Performance ) 

Dec 9-12 - CNP/PC Session Finish (Performance Option) 

Sunday Dec 15th - Christmas Show in Pincher Creek        
  the Polar Express 2:30 pm 

Friday Dec 20th - Christmas Break Studio Closed 

Monday Jan 6th - Classes resume after Christmas Break



  

DANCE ATTIRE  
& HAIR 

Everyone should have the proper  
dance attire at this time.  PLEASE 
ensure your dancer is coming to 
class with their hair properly 
pulled  back into a bun for ballet 
and at least in a ponytail for all 
other classes, loose hair is a 
distraction to the dancer. 

Children must be showing up to 
class with their proper dance 
SHOES and please ensure they are 
proper fitting (especially  TAP 
SHOES!)  It is difficult & distracting 
to the dancers when their shoes 
are falling off. 

ACRO STUDENTS - should come 
with bare feet, tight fitting 
clothing (nothing baggy as it is 
very dangerous) NO JEWELRY and 
their hair preferable in a braid so it 
is out of the way. 

STUDIO RULES 
Respect the building and all the staff,  
helpers and your fellow dancers 

Please ANGLE PARK in front of studio.  
DO NOT park in the tenants spots to  
the LEFT of the front door or at the  
back! 

All dancers must enter through the  
back door to the change area. 

Place all outdoor shoes on the  
provided shoe racks.  Please do not  
block off the back entrance and  
absolutely NO OUTDOOR SHOES IN  
THE DANCE STUDIOS!!! 

Use the provided hooks for jackets  
and new shelves for all book bags. 

Clean up dressing rooms after eating,  
playing etc.  Do not leave personal  
items on the floor use your lockers! 

Proper dance attire must be worn at all 
times - NO jeans or baggy clothing. 

Ballet students must have proper bun. 

No loose jewelry it can be dangerous 

If waiting for your child please  
remember it is a QUIET waiting area 

Students must have a quiet activity  
during breaks - NO running around  
or leaving the building please. 

Please arrive early to the studio so you  
can get ready and not be LATE!! 

If you need help please come during  
office hours or email Miss Fenton with  
your questions or concerns 

OFFICE HOURS 
Miss Fenton & the other instructors are unable to 

assist any one while they are teaching as we can’t 
take away time from our classes / privates.


 If you are in need of assistance regarding your 
payments, account balances, Parent Portal 

assistance Miss Tammy is your person so please 
email her at tpdsaccounts@gmail.com.


Any general questions regarding Festival Private 
Schedule, General information regarding birthday 

parties, bookings, Pincher Program, Sessional 
Registrations contact Miss Meagan 

meagan.morency@gmail.com


For Music editing and newsletter information 
contact Miss Christina cmtjazz26@hotmail.com


Miss Fenton is who you need to contact directly 
with ANY other questions, concerns, competition 

questions, exam questions or costuming.


For any other inquires regarding your child’s 
classes, teachers, curriculum, expectations etc we 
would appreciate parents reaching out via email not 

through facebook or texting unless absolutely 
necessary.  Staff will follow up within 24 to 48 hours 

from your initial contact.  tpdscnp5@gmail.com


OFFICE HOURS FOR OCTOBER 

Monday - OFFICE CLOSED 
Tuesday - 4:00 - 6:00 pm 

Wednesday - 4:00 - 6:00 pm 
Thursday - 4:00 - 6:30 pm 
Friday - 11:45- 1:45 pm 

Saturday - OFFICE CLOSED 

FOOD FOR  
SNACKS & SUPPER 

Please ensure if your child has multiple classes in 
an evening you send them with a snack / supper to 
eat in between classes.  Please remind your child 
to clean up after themselves when they are done 
eating as we have had a lot of food & garbage left 
out.

We do have some snacks & drinks available again 
this year through the studio please see the front 
desk to purchase one of them!  Don’t forget you 
can also purchase a PUNCH CARD for your child

HALLOWEEN 
Students may dress up in their Halloween costumes for their classes the 
week of October 24-30th.  Please remember that students must be able 
to safely dance in all of their costumes and they shouldn’t inhibit any of 

their movement especially in   the older classes.    

No classes on HALLOWEEN - Happy Trick or Treating!!!
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CHRISTMAS SHOW
Christmas Show costumes have been tried on and 

sized.  Please make sure you pay the costume 
deposit on the online Parent Portal by          

October 15th.   

Tickets are available as well through the portal 
and will be handed out the week of Dec 3rd. 

Classique Dancewear  
Turning Pointe Store 

Remember that Classique Dancewear has a store in the back area of the dance studio.  We 
sell everything from tights, bodysuits, skirts to all dance shoes (excluding pointe shoes).

If you are requiring any new dance attire please see the front office staff for assistance with 
what you are looking for and if we don’t have it we can get it ordered in for you. To save you 
the drive into Lethbridge.

We accept all forms of payment Visa, Mastercard, Debit, Cash or Cheques

Hours : Tues/Wed 4-6pm, Thurs 4:00 -6:30 & Fridays  11:45 - 1:45

PARENT REPS 

Thank you to all of our Parent 
Reps who volunteered this dance 
season.  You should have been 
emailed your class lists by now 
from Miss Meagan.  If you have 

not please contact the front desk 
to ensure we get it out to you

Twinkle Star A - Nathalie Long

Twinkle Star B - Jade Drewniak

Twinkle Kinder - Sill Need 
Volunteer

Pre Prim / Primary - Lori
Atkinson

Grade 1 - Tennille Fillipuzzi

Grade 2 - Stacey Nohels

Grade 3 - Amy Ouellette

Grade 4 - Krista Goosen

Intermediate - Nina Ford

Senior - Michelle Hartgerink

Turning Pointe Dance 
presents the 

Polar Express 
Sunday Dec 15th

at the Pincher Creek

Community Hall

2:30 pm



 

Adult Ballet / Acro Combo
space still available 

Adult Latin Groove
5 more people needed to register for this class to run 

Adult Barre
SPACE AVAILABLE Sunday Night Barre all other barre classes are full 

Silver Swans Ballet Class
space available need 5 more to make the class run 

We do need 6 people registered for these adult classes to run.  Find some  
dance ladies or gents who may want to come out and join you! 

For new adults that want to pay CASH, CHQ, or DEBIT  
they will still need to setup their own online profile on  

Studio Director Portal so you can accept waivers.   
But you can come to the front desk to pay with any of  

the above.  If you’d like to pay with Credit Card you can 
do that right onto the portal itself. 



Birthday Parties 
If you are looking for a fun idea for your 
child’s next birthday party don’t forget 
about our dance parties.  We have many 

packages available for you to choose from.  
Go to our website, click on the link for 
birthday parties  and check out all the 

details. Parties available Sundays 10-5pm 
and Saturday evenings upon availability.  

Contact the front desk to book your time!!!

TWINKLE BABIES  

If you have a little dancer aged            
18 mos - 3 yrs wanting to dance this is 

the class for you and your dancer 
whether it is Mom, Dad, grandma, or 
caregiver joining them in the class! 

For new adults that want to pay  
CASH, CHQ, or DEBIT  

they will still need to setup their own online  
profile on Studio Director Portal so you can  
accept waivers.   But you can come to the 

front desk to pay with any of  the above.  If 
 you’d like to pay with Credit Card you can 

do that right onto the portal itself.
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